
 

McGuffey Students VS Staff Basketball Game 
 

On Friday, February 16th McGuffey School had a fun basketball game 
between some of our students and staff.  Students participating in the 

game were the 7th and 8th grade basketball players and cheerleaders.  The 
audience included our 3-5 and 6-8 Student Council members, our 6-8 
National Junior Honor Society members and all of our Student of the 
Month recipients this school year.  The staff won the game, but more 

importantly, everyone had a fun time and great memories were made!   


